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Arnold Keiser, President 

                                         

Dear Director, 
 

Thank you for your service on behalf of our country. Congratulations on your new and very important 

position. 

 

We are very concerned about the many current and longstanding security and other vital challenges facing 

the world. We know that there are serious problems in Honduras, Venezuela, Brazil, Russia, China, Syria, 

etc. 

 

We are recommending that officials responsible for policies, negotiations and strategies, participate in 

ontology based short programs. They have consistently made it possible for organizations, corporations and 

government agencies to produce truly unprecedented major breakthrough results worldwide since the 1970s. 

 

The simplest way to explain this:  

 

1-The one thing that all unresolved challenges have in common is that the problem solvers have not been 

able to accurately identify what it will take to produce the breakthrough results they seek. Even in the cases 

where the problem solvers believe they know what is needed; they still have not been able to translate those 

beliefs into actions that lead to breakthrough results.   

 

2-It is our strong assertion that most respected government problem solvers are fully capable of producing 

outstanding results! When they are not, the only reason is because they have not been able to accurately 

identify the key issues that are undermining their efforts.  

 

This is the result of a common human problem. The problem solvers are not functioning at a level of 

conscious awareness where they would be able to accurately identify what is undermining their efforts.  

 

3-The programs dramatically expand conscious awareness. They do not teach “how to” produce 

breakthrough results. Instead, the discussion-processes dramatically expand the level or scope of the 

participant’s conscious awareness.  

 

Thus, they will be able to accurately identify critical issues that are undermining the possibility of 

breakthrough results. The programs can also expand the communication capabilities of negotiators making 

agreement and cooperation from adversaries far easier to attain. 

 

I would like to discuss this with you. Please read the attached document called OIC Delegating. It explains 

the absolute necessity of not involving a third party to discuss this on your behalf.  

 

Best regards, 

 

Arnold Keiser             
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